
Friday 17th December 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your support over yet another particularly challenging term. We have lots to celebrate 

and I would like to say a big thank you to all the staff that facilitated the magic. 

The Y6 & Reception and Y1 & Y2 children all performed brilliantly at the Storyhouse yesterday, well 

done to all of you.  Your behaviour was fantastic; it was a pleasure taking you -you all performed 

magnificently. It was such a fantastic opportunity and experience for us all. Thank you for your kind 

words of appreciation. 

Thank you to Y3, Y4 & Y5 who braved the rain and hail last Friday to bring us ‘Christmas around the 

world’.  Despite the weather, you sang beautifully and again I know both parents and staff really 

enjoyed your performance.  

Thank you to everyone who came to our lantern parade it was a lovely event with lots of positive 

comments. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the members of the PTA who have worked 

so hard to provide so many enjoyable events this term.  

We have just held some very special assemblies for a very special person, the one and only Mrs 

Christian. She was very moved by the children’s comments and cards and cried through most of it. 

She was very touched by all your kind and thoughtful messages and says a big thank you for the gifts.  

On behalf of the staff can I thank you for your lovely cards and gifts. 

Please visit our school’s e-safety webpage for access to up-to-date articles, tips, expert advice and 

resources designed to help parents keep up with what their children are doing online 

http://www.mickletraffordvillageschool.co.uk/page/e-safety/36741 

Just to remind you Tuesday 4th January is an INSET day and the children come back to school on 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Wishing you all a fun-filled holiday and very best wishes for a Happy New Year! 

Wendy Lyon 

 


